April 21, 2020

Dear Residents, Patients and Families,

As we send this update to you, our tireless care teams are aggressively fighting to end

COVID-19 on our campus.

We currently have 15 positive cases isolated on our post-acute neighborhood and no
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pending cases. We have one long-term care resident and five assisted living residents

that are being treated off campus, and one case pending.

As we manage this virus in our Health Center, we continue to follow the guidelines
put forth by local and federal health care agencies on best practices for infection
control and continue to educate and train all our staff on recommended care

protocols.

Thank you to those who send gifts and flowers to residents and to families and local
businesses for providing delicious meals for our staff, who is working around the

clock to care for our community.

While our campus may look different, the strength of our mighty caregivers is

constant. Please join us in thanking our staff for their unwavering support and

commitment.
Be well.
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